
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chairman Helding,  
 
Please consider this a formal request on behalf of Christopher Nelson and others in the 
area for a street light on the first pole south of 16th in the alley between Grange and 
Flett.  This is the only pole in this alley without a light. 
 
The lack of light has possibly contributed to a series of crimes in this alley.  The Racine 
Police Department has indicated that increased lighting in this alley would be beneficial 
in preventing this crime.  Mr. Nelson intends to install lighting on his garage, but 
something more sweeping for the area may be in order. 
 
Please arrange for Mr. Nelson and me to be informed when this item will be appearing 
on the Public Works agenda.  Thanks for your consideration in this matter. 
  
Terry McCarthy 

9th District Alderman, City of Racine 

262 770 7390 
 


